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PRESS RELEASE 

 

No. 612/2012 
 
Date: 27th September 2012 
 
TICKETS TO GO ON SALE FOR THE ‘THINKING GREEN’ CONFERENCE 

 

Tickets for the ‘Thinking Green’ conference being held at the Tercentenary Hall 
on 21 October will go on sale on Friday of next week, priced at £20, £40, £60 
and £80.  VIP tickets are available for £300, a price which includes access to the 
Conference VIP area and the evening’s Gala Dinner in St Michael’s Cave.  The 
tickets will be available from the Nature Shop in Casemates Square and on-line 
via Ticketmaster. 
 
The seminar, to be sponsored by the Nature Group and Hassans, will also 
include a trade fair which now has only limited space available for any firms who 
still wish to exhibit. 
 
The Conference, which will be addressed by former US Vice President Al Gore, 
will focus on the concept of a green economy, one which promotes economic, 
environmental and social well-being. It will highlight the importance of placing 
environmental considerations at the heart of financial policies and promote a 
change from the traditional economic model to one which provides equitable 
improvements in living standards without eroding environmental assets, i.e. 
sustainable development. 
 
The website at http://www.thinkinggreen.gov.gi/ provides extra information on 
the Thinking Green speakers, the seminar programme, the trade fair and points 
of contact for the media and the public.  The Facebook page can be found at 
http://www.facebook.com/pages/Thinking-Green-Gibraltar/245287285590971 
and the Twitter account at ThinkingGreenGi. 
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